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Barrambin is Brisbane’s largest inner-city park. It spans over 64 hectares and is a rare green space for 
recreation, ecology, and cultural heritage. The site is deeply significant to Aboriginal peoples, and it 
also holds immense value for Brisbane’s broader community.  The Victoria Park Master Plan was 
developed after almost four years of community consultation so the surprise announcement of 
Olympic venues in Victoria Park is a shocking betrayal of community trust. Not only that but the park 
is a place that me and my loved ones have visited countless times and its an easily accessible 
location to plan outings to with no need to pay for entry. With its removal and renovation many 
people would loose this and it would all be replaced with yet another stadium that takes up space, 
resources, and greenery.  I respectfully ask that your report to Parliament recommend that 
Olympic developments be subject to existing Queensland laws like all other developments and this 
construction be reconsidered.
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